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The previous Residents Association committee closed because the core committee of
 4 volunteers stepped down from their roles, and there wasn’t enough volunteers to continue 
(see the minutes for details).

There will be a new, informal Queensland Road Residents Association who will meet 4 times a year. If you would like to join in, 
the first meeting will be on

Tuesday 27th November 2018
8-9pm at the Arsenal Hub sports building on the corner.

Whether you came to the AGM or wasn’t able to attend, this is your chance to join a new group of your neighbours to chat about what you’d like to do. These could be social events, getting involved in your community or clubbing together to change something.*

If you can’t make this meeting, but would like to be involved, as a Queensland Road resident you can join at any time. Look out for the next meeting on noticeboards and the main Queensland Road Facebook group.

If you live in Blocks 2, 10, 26, 34, the individual houses 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 12, 14, 16, 20, 22, 24, 28, 30, 32, 36, 38, 40 or the Barratt buildings, you & your neighbours are not being represented by a volunteer – come and join in!

One thing the new group really needs is two secretaries: two people who between them can arrange and publicise the room bookings for 4 meetings a year, check the email account, write up minutes of what was discussed at meetings and put them up on noticeboards/Facebook. 
If you think you’d be able to help, please email QueenslandRoadResidents@gmail.com
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*Please note that problems with Newlon properties need to be logged via Newlon’s website and call centre, it just isn’t possible for volunteers from the Residents Association to represent everybody’s maintenance problems. 

www.newlon.org.uk/contact-us/repairs/
Phone: 020 7613 8080. Lines are open from 8am-5pm, Monday-Friday.
Email: repairs@newlon.org.uk
Text: 07748 963 402

If you would like to make sure your building is part of the regular Estates Inspections that are carried out in Newlon blocks, then you can volunteer to go round with a member of Newlon staff and point out problems they might not have seen. It takes about 1 hour and you will be given some shopping vouchers to thank you for your time. Email: getinvolved@newlon.org.uk
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